
 

 

 

 

              April 2025 

World Autism Awareness Day 
Wednesday, April 2nd, is World Autism Awareness Day. On Wednesday, April 2nd we 

will recognize World Autism Awareness Day by lighting it up “Blue” in recognition of 

people living with autism. This initiative was created by Autism Speaks in 2010, and 

since that time, hundreds of thousands of landmarks, buildings, homes, and 

communities around the world have shown their support. In addition, our entire staff 

will be wearing Autism Awareness bracelets to help further spread the “faith, 

awareness and positivity” of this initiative.  

 
 

Soccer Shots 
Precious Memories Preschool of Sandy Hollow is excited to partner up with Soccer 

Shots again this Spring to bring soccer to our school! Soccer Shots is an engaging 

children’s soccer program that focuses on character development and confidence 

building. The Spring session will run every Tuesday morning starting April 15th for 8 

weeks. We will have a fun free day on April 8th for all children to participate in! 

Registration is now open!! Registration link: https://southctri.soccershots.com 

 
 
 

 

Fitness Friday with Alisha Bliss! 

On Friday, April 11th Alisha will be visiting our center to teach fun indoor 

fitness activities. Alisha owns Body By Bliss: Pilates Boutique and Personal 

Training at the Velvet Mill in Stonington, CT. She has been teaching fitness for 

over two decades (Barre, weight training, bootcamp and more) and has been 

specializing in Pilates and special populations (ex: pre and post-natal, spine 

and hip issues, etc.) for the last decade. Alisha uses her engineering degrees 

to help engineer bodies of all ages and sizes!  

 

Easter Festivities  
On Friday, April 18th, we will be having our Easter Party. Our agenda for the party 

includes a special snack, games, art projects and plenty of festive dancing. Once 

those activities have concluded, the kids will need to save a bit more energy for our 

traditional Easter Egg Hunt!!! 

 
 

Earth Day 
Precious Memories Preschool of Sandy Hollow will be celebrating Earth Day on 

Tuesday, April 22nd. The children will be learning Earth Day songs along with ideas on 

how to keep our Earth clean. Classrooms will be creating special projects that will be 

displayed in the foyer area of the school.  

Upcoming Date… 

 Wednesday, April 2nd   

World Autism Awareness Day 

 Tuesday, April 8th   

Soccer Shots Fun Day 

 Friday, April 11th   

Fitness Friday with Alisha Bliss 

 Tuesday, April 15th   

Soccer Shots Season Begins 

 Friday, April 18th   

Easter Party! 

 Sunday, April 20th   

Happy Easter 

 Tuesday, April 22nd  

Earth Day 

PMP of Sandy Hollow Graduation 

With many of our Pre-K friends 

approaching Kindergarten this 

Fall, we are starting to plan our 

special Graduation ceremony. 

We have scheduled the 

graduation ceremony for 

Tuesday, June 17th at 6:30pm.  
Effective Immediately 

We will no longer be 

responsible in the event that 

cash is left in the tuition boxes. 

We feel strongly that you 

should only leave cash with a 

member of the Admin team 

and ask for a receipt on the 

spot. Having a receipt in hand 

will be the only way PMP will 

accept responsibility in the 

event of any loss.  

 

 

https://southctri.soccershots.com/

